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May has been a quiet month spent in the sun. Our secretory Dave was enjoying 

riding in Swaledale before realising it was James Herriot on the television. The 

Treasurer Brian topped that of course with a visit to Fiji. Dreaming I reckon 

I have been stripping and re-assembling engines and feeling pleased when the 

motorcycle returned from a test ride without oil everywhere. 

Others (Treasurer again) has been lucky to assemble the contents of boxes to find a 

bike materialise, only to be dismantled as the owner embarks on a project to achieve 

a reliable motorcycle. (One he got for next to nowt) 

It’s the news of such commitment, and the ability to draw on the expertise of fellow 

members that ensures we have interesting club nights, - we look forward to their 

return. 

It remains to be seen whether activities can start in July, so watch our websites for 

news.  

Please let me have YOUR news for next month’s notes.  D.P./M.C. 

 

 

Picture from the good old days with a few famous faces all awaiting questions.  

Anniversary Run 2007 


